From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2014/6845/P.Royal Free Hospital Linda Grove Belsize Lane

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

From: grovelinda |

Sent: 09 December 2014 16:55
To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Fwd: Planning application 2014/6845/P.Royal Free Hospital.Linda Grove Belsize Lane

Sent from Samsung tablet

-------- Original message --------

From: grovelinda

Date: 09/12/2014 16:52 (GMT+00:00)

To: charles. Thuarire@camden.gov

Subject: Planning application 2014/6845/P Royal Free Hospital. Linda Grove Belsize Lane

Dear Mr.Thuarire,

I strongly object to all aspects of planning permission for this site.

Residents in my area has suffered with all that basement development , traffic and noise for the past six
years, | have one next door to me, Hunters Lodge, infact there are four in our road and if the Royal Free site
goes ahead, our area will be hell. We choose to live here in this conversation area , because we like the
village feel with the Green and Heath near by, by building by St.Stephens, The Royal Free will loose all
good relations with its neighbours and there will be more concern for subsidence to our properties.

Might I suggest that the Royal Free consider the massive underused car park with two empty portacabins in
it on the Fleet Rd?Very underused.

Yours sincerely, Linda Grove

Sent from Samsung tablet



